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RE:  SCMHA Partnership with OHL Hamilton Bulldogs 

With another Warrior hockey season around the corner, the Stoney Creek Minor Hockey 
Association is excited and proud to announce a partnership agreement has been reached with the 
OHL – Hamilton Bulldogs Hockey Club for the 2016/2017 season. 
 
The face of hockey in this community is about to change and we should be excited and proud to be 
Warriors and representing now both our community and the Hamilton Bulldogs OHL club. 
Our partnership with the OHL Hamilton Bulldogs is most beneficial to our Organization. We are 
partnering with a top class organization within our own community. Our partnership provides 
opportunities to attract new players to our organization, welcomes home returning players, 
provides our coaching and admin staff professional level guidance, and gives our Stoney Creek 
Minor Hockey players increased visibility. 
 
Stoney Creek Minor Hockey wants to make development of our hockey players a top priority, and 
the organization of choice for Stoney Creek residents and throughout the greater Hamilton area. 
Our partnership with the OHL Hamilton Bulldogs will strengthen us and give us the competitive 
advantage needed to be a best in class organization! 
 
The future of Stoney Creek Minor Hockey is NOW and has never looked so bright. This proud 
partner relationship will focus on creative new ideas to turn Stoney Creek Minor Hockey into a 
development factory, making it a premier destination of hockey families for years to come. 
We would like to thank all of the individuals responsible for making this happen as well as the OHL 
Hamilton Bulldogs in believing in the Warrior program. 
 
We look forward to the coming year with great anticipation! Welcome OHL Hamilton Bulldogs to 
our Stoney Creek Warrior family! 
 

Steven W. Johnson  

President 
Stoney Creek Minor Hockey 


